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Press Release

17 June 2019

CHANGES AT FETA

The Federation of Environmental Trade Associations (FETA) has announced two changes in its senior officer roles.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Nick Howlett has stepped down as FETA Chairman, and is replaced by Mark Woods, currently President of the British Refrigeration Association (BRA). Nick remains as HEVAC President, and he will be closely involved in the review and update of the Building Regulations, which is underway.

Mark is the owner/operator of contractor and industry consultancy RefMech Limited, and was previously Managing Director of Space Engineering Services for a number of years. Having started his career in 1986 as an apprentice at Carter Refrigeration, Mark has held several technical and leadership roles in his 33 years in the industry, which include being a member of the EURIS panel representing industry during the Brexit process, and also being a panel member for the new T Level qualification in Refrigeration, which is due for launch in 2021.

The BRA has also elected Mark Hughes as Vice President. Mark works for Chemours, where his role is Business Development Manager for Opteon™ Refrigerants and he is a well known figure in the industry. Mark is also Vice Chairman of the BRA Equipment and Components section, and, like many FETA members, represents the BRA on a BSI standards committee.

www.feta.co.uk

Note to Editors

FETA is the recognised UK body representing the interests of over 400 manufacturers, suppliers, installers and contractors within heating, ventilating, building controls, refrigeration and air conditioning. 

FETA liaises with national government and the EU as well as the wider public. FETA member groups are: ADCAS, BCIA, BCFMA, BRA, HEVAC and HPA. 
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